
 

PROJECT UPDATES DECEMBER 2021 

RECENT MILESTONES 

Support of excavation completed, and Concrete footings 

and foundations started. (Photo Below Left ) Steel Mock Up 

Completed. (Photo Below Right) 

 

New Drain Line installed and has been connected to the 

Tannery Brook line, the drain line that used to run through 

the middle of the site has been removed. 

 

 

UPCOMING ACTIVITIES & MILESTONES 

In the coming weeks, soils hauling will continue once plants 

reopen January 3, 2022, concrete shear cores erection will 

begin at Core C. Foundation walls in area A and C will begin. 

 

 

Michael Driscoll                             

School Project 

Brookline, MA 

COMMUNICATIONS  

To sign up for email or text alerts regarding 

community impacts, visit 

https://www.brookline.k12.ma.us/Page/2698 

To sign up for meeting notices regarding the 

Driscoll School Project, please visit 

https://www.brooklinema.gov/list.aspx 

Please stop by the project site to view notices 

posted (updated weekly) on the Bulletin Board 

located on Westbourne Terrace & Washington 

St. 

SITE LOGISITCS 

Covered walkways are being installed at Ramp 

behind existing Driscoll School, between 

Access at the Alley entrance on Washington 

street side and the Walkway adjacent to 

existing Gym.  Brief periods of closure while 

the scaffold is being installed. These areas will 

be fully operational Monday January 3, 2022 

 

PROGRESS 

Site Excavation is approximately 90% 

complete. Soils hauling continues and the cost 

of unknowns has been maintained thus far 

within the Construction budget. 

Concrete and Sitework activities are 

proceeding on schedule 

 

 

 


